
Town of Hamilton 
Spring 2023 

Water Distribution System Flushing 
 (including hydrant exercising & flushing) 

 
The Hamilton Department of Public Works continues to progress with the hydrant 
flushing maintenance.  As a reminder DPW will be flushing hydrants Monday 
through Thursday evenings from 8:30pm until 1:00am in accordance with the 
following schedule: 
 

Week 1 – May 1st – May 4th 
Week 2 – May 8th – May 11th 

Week 3 – May 15th – May 18rd 
 
The Department of Public Works will continue to provide updates to the residents 
of Hamilton as the water flushing work progresses.  Updates will be via 
Hamilton’s Website and the Town of Hamilton’s social media channels. 
 
As previously advised, due to potentially reversing the general flow pattern in the 
water distribution system, other areas outside the specific work areas may be 
affected during this effort. To minimize discolored water in the system, please 
refrain from utilizing water during the nightly flushing process (showers, laundry, 
flushing of toilets, etc.). Prior to water use, we recommend residents run their cold 
water by turning on their outside spigots until the lines run clear as discoloration is 
likely to occur. 


